
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 BUS FARES 
 
 A letter was received from David Ellison regarding Environment Canterbury’s bus fare proposals.  The 

Board decided that the matter be raised at the Board’s seminar with local Environment Canterbury 
Councillors on 30 April 2003. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


